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Status 
Design for the Cheri Lake Drive - King Arthur 
Drive corridor improvements is underway. 
Field investigations have begun, including 
surveying and a geotechnical investigation. 
Field investigations will continue through the 
fall of 2022. 
 
This project will require design, right-of-way 
acquisition, utility relocation and construction.  
 
 

Project Costs 
Project costs are estimated at $3,500,000. 
 

Contact Information 
Cole Branham, Project Manager 
Project Management Division 
1-907-861-7711 
Cole.Branham@matsugov.us 

 

CCHHEERRII  LLAAKKEE  DDRRIIVVEE--KKIINNGG  AARRTTHHUURR  DDRRIIVVEE  
CCOORRRRIIDDOORR  IIMMPPRROOVVEEMMEENNTTSS  

Project Scope 
Upgrade approximately 2.25 miles of road 
between the Parks Highway and Three 
Bees Road to provide wider travel lanes, 
shoulders, improved drainage and install 
safety improvements. 

Benefits 
The project will provide an upgraded road 
corridor between the City of Houston and 
the Meadow Lakes area capable of carrying 
existing and future traffic as a high level of 
development continues in this area. 
 
An upgrade from gravel surface to asphalt 
will reduce dust. 
 
Adding shoulders and less steep 
embankment slopes will increase safety and 
provide additional clear zone for vehicles to 
recover when running off the road.   
 
Wider and deeper ditches with 
upgraded culverts will improve drainage 
and provide for more snow storage. 
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